THANK YOul

The Terrace Greene Staff
would like to send out a
heartfelt "Thank You" to all
of our residents!

We had so much fun this
year! Thank you for coming
out and making our events

such a huge success!

We all hope you have a
wonderful Thanksgiving!  #&
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In Observation of
Thanksgiving the Leasing
s Office will be CLOSED

e Nov. 23rd and reopen on

(

Don't forget to Friday Nov. 24th at 10am.
"FALL BACK"

November 5th

Join us for a Flannel
Friends-giving
"Buffet Style Thanksgiving Feast"

Food Truck Schedule Wednesday, November 15th
- Smoke Shack Nov 6p-7:30p
10th - 4p-7:30p Building 15

- Catch the Chef - Nov Community Room next to 15302
17th - 4:30p - 7:00p

4- ) Blue Ridge Area
' £OOD BANK ikerica

Blue Ridge Area Food Bank serves 25 countries and 8 cities on either side of the
Blue Ridge. They provide nutritious food to 118,300 people on an avg. each month.

Blue Ridge Area Food Bank and TG are Partnering together again for the entire
month of November! Let's help reach even more people this year!

We will start collecting November 1st - 30th, please help by donating canned
soups, veggies, cereal, peanut butter, spaghetti sauce, pasta, rice, canned
tuna/chicken, paper products, baby food, formula, diapers, soap, toothbrushes!




